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PROVIDER ALERT 
March 6, 2023 

 
 

 

Dear Provider, 
 

The current Family Support Threshold is 208 units in a calendar year. This is to inform you that as of May 
11, 2023 the threshold will be increased to 416 units to align with the other peer-based services included 
in the Idaho Behavioral Health Plan. 
 
The Optum Idaho Provider Manual will be updated to reflect this change on July 1, 2023.  
 
Any questions about this alert can be directed to your regional Provider Relations Advocate.  

  
Thank you,  
 
The Optum Idaho Team 

Alert Summary: This alert is to inform you that Optum Idaho is increasing the Family Support threshold 
to match the threshold for Peer Support and Recovery Coaching.  


